
 

 
 
 
 
Burbank Issues a Notice of Violation and Notice of a Hearing to Tin Horn Flats 
 
BURBANK, CA (January 8, 2021) – Today, the City of Burbank issued Tin Horn Flats a Notice of Violation 
and Notice of a Hearing to modify, suspend or revoke their Conditional Use Permit (CUP), which allows 
operation of the establishment. This notice follows many conversations and notices issued requesting 
the owner to comply with COVID-19 Orders.   
 
The Notice gives Tin Horn Flats 10 days to cure the violations.  The Notice initiates an adjudicatory 
administrative process, which was unanimously authorized by the City Council.  
 
Mayor Bob Frutos stated, “This is a difficult time in history.  The City Council is often being pulled in 
different directions that don’t always align but we have mandates to protect our community and comply 
with State and County Orders. It is the Council’s hope that the owner of Tin Horn Flats will comply with 
his CUP, State and County mandates that currently allow only take-out or delivery service.”  
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